
          Date: March 20, 2019 

Dear (person’s name): 
 
As you know, I (we) have decided to send (name of students) to (school name).  
 
(Put in your reasons WHY and the benefits, results seen for children).   The staff are highly qualified, the 
academics are outstanding and the “good character” emphasis will help prepare (names of students) to 
be all they can be.    
  
Because finances are an important consideration, I am asking you to please consider participating in the 
Arizona Private School Tax Credit Program.    You can contribute to Az4Education and recommend our 
kids, (names of students).    When you file your taxes, Arizona will give you a dollar-for-dollar tax credit.  
 
We work with Az4Education because they are knowledgeable and provide friendly personal service (add 
in anything else you feel helps.    
 
Private schools do not receive a dime from state or federal agencies.   Also, as a home owner, my 
property taxes fund our local district school.       
   
Our total tuition to attend (the school) is ($1234) per year.    
 
To make a student recommended contribution, please go to www.az4education.org/donate.    In the 
form, select the “Student Fund” under “Donation Details”.   Then enter (child’s name) and select (school 
name) (for each student). 
 
OR 
 
To make a contribution, please go to (insert custom donation link). 
 
If you do make a contribution, please let us know (forward receipt, etc) so we can have (students name) send you 
a thank you. 
  
Thank you so much!  
  
Sincerely, 
  
(If they donated before end recommend your child, then add PS.   We thank you for your generous gift 
in the past, (child's name) has thrived at school's name).  
 

 
[Add 1 or 2 photos here] 
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